
 

 

30 March, 2020 

IINO KAIUN KAISHA, LTD. 

 

Response to the Coronavirus 

 

IINO KAIUN KAISHA LTD., (“IINO LINES”) expands remote work option aiming to prevent 

the spread of coronavirus infection and ensuring the safety of employees working at IINO 

LINES. 

 

【Outline of the Remote Work】 

Eligible Employee: IINO LINES and Group Companies in Japan 

Period: From 27 March, 2020 to 8 April, 2020 

※The date can be changed according to the situation. 

Working style: IINO LINES will increase the number of days employees can work from home up  

to five days a week, which is currently limited half a week. 

 

IINO LINES maintains smooth internal communication by using online tools for business 

continuity. Employees come into the office only when it is necessary. IINO LINES will make sure 

the employees will manage the safest option to commute for business, such as avoiding the rush 

hours. 

 

IINO LINES has positioned prevention the spread of coronavirus infection as a significant issue, 

and IINO LINES will continue to take appropriate measures in accordance with the government's 

policies etc. The company deeply appreciates the understanding and cooperation for customers 

and other concerned parties. 
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